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Little Bees Children Self Help Group

P.O. Box 68933, Juja Road – 00622 Nairobi, Mobile: 0722-455 222

Email: slittlebees@yahoo.com / lucyamoloodipo@yahoo.com

7th April 2010

TO SPONSOR DORA KRISTIN BRIEM
FROM CYNTHIA ATIENO 

Dear Sponsor, 

RE: DAP REPORTS FROM JANUARY TO MARCH 2010

Happy Easter!

Cynthia Atieno has suffered a lot in her health for 3 months without recovering. Cynthia was admitted in hospital due of blood shortage which they said is pneumonia. This has made Cynthia to be out and in the hospital ward. She has been so dull. 

I took her the present of a nice dress and she appreciated. She told me to tell her sponsor thank you very lowly and weak. She has no appetite, she doesn’t ask me anything she likes, every time she is on drips. 

Her doctor says she always tell doctors treat me well, I want to go back to Little Bees School to swing and slide. Cynthia has no great change, she looks weak but still in hospital. 

I was told there are some volunteer doctors coming from America, who are coming to treat them and the doctors are specialist America disease, let us hope for the best. 

Thank you very much. Doctors never allow pictures to be taken in the wards (hospitals); I have not taken Cynthia’s pictures. 

Let us pray for Cynthia’s health. 

Yours faithfully,

Lucy Odipo.
